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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

São Paulo, September 6th, 2021 – Locaweb Serviços de Internet S.A. (“Company”) 

hereby informs to its shareholders and to the market in general that as of this day, it has 

been included as part of IBrX-50 (or IBrX-50 Index), which consists of the 50 most traded 

companies in Brazil’s main stock exchange. 

The index is designed to evaluate the trading and the performance of listed companies 

over time, offering a segmented view of the stock market while measuring behavior of 

the most significant shares. Presence in the IBrX-50 Index enhances visibility and 

increases demand for LWSA3 from a greater number of indexed funds. 

The Company’s sees this addition as product of its results over the past year and of its 

efforts to increase relevance, engagement and awareness in the market. Locaweb 

remains focused on its growth strategy, while seeking to create value for its shareholders 

and clients. 
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